
Appendix 5 – Parish Council 

 

Thank you for notifying Holt Parish Council of the Licence Application for the Sounds Beautiful 
Festival at Gaunts House this summer. 
  
Members have considered the application and request that all outdoor activities and music ceases at 
2300 to prevent noise disturbance in this quiet locality as the sound will travel and disturb many 
residents. 
  
With Kind Regards, 
Lisa Goodwin 
Clerk to Holt Parish Council 
www.holtparishcouncil.org.uk 
  

 
 

http://www.holtparishcouncil.org.uk/

